
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2008 01:24 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Auctions Closing

11/26/2008

 

Just a reminder that the auctions are closing this evening at 7 p.m. eastern 

standard time. 

  

We are working on another update for the website as well.  This should be 

ready by this coming weekend or Monday, at the latest. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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